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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that a pharmacy has to tell a person who gets a prescription drug that the drug
maker might be able to help the person pay for the drug. (Flesch Readability Score: 68.9).

Requires a pharmacy to notify a person to whom a prescription drug is dispensed that the drug
manufacturer may offer a patient assistance program. Defines "patient assistance program."

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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